AL-KABIR POLYTECHNIC

(A unit of Kabir Welfare Trust)
Internal Communication

Ref. No. AKP/PO/2024/051 Date: 03.07.2024

NOTICE

All the students of 6" semester 2021 batch are hereby advised to obtain “No Dues Clearance” in

order to enable us to issue the certificates.

Principal

Note: This notice is strictly for internal circulation. Any means of copying or reproducing the same without the written approval of the
management is strictly prohibited & unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient of this notice kindly return it to the office of AKP.



